Gallarzo, Wednesday R

From: Mackay, Sean C

Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2015 5:20 PM
To: Kristjansson, Sue

Subject: Re: Furnace Rule

Scott was referring to the need for the all ready occurring analysis of the rule's impact on SoCalGas. We need for our
lobbying efforts on the hill. Not a different request for data. | think he was expressing that we have a very short window
of time to get this in the energy bill and that time is of the essence.

On Apr 1, 2015, at 7:56 PM, Kristjansson, Sue <SKristjansson@semprautilities.com> wrote:

Hi Sean, do you know anything about the request from DC office that Rodger references below?
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Schwecke, Rodger" <RSchwecke@semprautilities.com>
Date: April 1, 2015 at 4:54:48 PM PDT

To: "Kristjansson, Sue" <SKristjansson@semprautilities.com>
Cc: "Rendler, Daniel" <DRendler@semprautilities.com>
Subject: RE: Furnace Rule

Ok. He thought it Tim Randsdell asking for the information.

From: Kristjansson, Sue

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 4:53 PM

To: Schwecke, Rodger

Cc: Rendler, Daniel

Subject: Re: Furnace Rule

I'm not familiar with that request. | received a data request (SOS) from the AGA that |
am preparing but not from our DC office. | will check with Sean Mackay and see if he is
aware of it and if he can give me some additional information.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 1, 2015, at 4:49 PM, "Schwecke, Rodger" <RSchwecke@semprautilities.com>
wrote:

Sue,

| was talking with Bret and he mentioned that the Washington office
was asking for data about our system as it relates to the furnace rule.
Were you aware and are you leading getting the data?

Rodger R. Schwecke

Vice President, Customer Solutions

Southern California Gas Company

213-244-2140



